
April 5, 2025

From the Heads of School
This fourth week of Lent has flown by!

Thank you to all of our families who
have completed enrollment for the

25-’26 school year.
Tell your friends!

We’re getting ready for May 22;
we hope to see you!

Contact Us:
Head of Middle School: 

Mr. Michael Conlin
Head of Elementary School: 

Mrs. Ruth Ann Schuler
Main Office: Ms. Kristin Leonka

Email: office@stgabrielschool.org
Website: www.stgabrielschool.org
Location: 77 Bloomfield Avenue,

Windsor, CT 06095
Phone: (860) 688-6401

April
6--Archbishop Coyne, 10:30 Mass

7--Prayer Service at 10:30
9--Reconciliation

9--Middle School Basic Life Support class
10--Grades 3-8 Seder at 11:00

11--Tailgate at 7:15
11--Passion Play at 8:00
14 thru 21--Easter break

22--school resumes
23--Dr. Cuspid visits

28--MAP testing opens
30--Grades 3-8 walk to Jordan’s Dental

May
1--Bart’s Night 5 to 7 p.m.

14--Spring Concert
16-- MAP testing ends

16--Grades 3-8 visit the Capitol
22--Parents’ Night/Raffle

26--Memorial Day Holiday

mailto:kleonka@stgabrielschool.org
https://www.stgabrielschool.org/




Exploring Science

SGS Loves STEM



Congratulations to Mr. Conlin 
for your first 20 years of teaching at SGS!

Surprise visitors!



Please urge Congress to support our schools! 



Calling All Volunteers!

St. Gabriel School is planning a 
“Parents’ Night In”
and Teacup Raffle

to be held on May 22.

Create a prize basket
Solicit gift cards or 

items from local vendors
 Donate a bottle of wine

Plan decorations 
Set up or Clean up

Provide music
Donate food 

Invite your friends
Spread the word!

Email raschuler@stgabrielschool.org
 for more information or to help.


